
The first group of PhD Exchange students from Universidade Pedagogica, (UP), Mozambique 

expected in January–April semester. These pioneering students are expected on graduation to 

boost staff development and teaching capacity at UP. The Department of Philosophy, on behalf 

of the University of Nairobi welcomes Stelia Rosa Muianga, David Silvestre Chabai 

Mudzenguerere and, Antonio dos Santos Mabota. Enjoy your stay at the University.  


